Good afternoon All,

As many of you are aware, our local MP Dave MacKenzie has announced his
retirement effective January 28", 2023.

Deb Tait (the daughter of Dave MacKenzie), a full time resident of Oxford County for
over 50 years as well as a City of Woodstock Councilor and County of Oxford Councilor
for over 20 years is seeking the nomination to be the Conservative Party representative
for Oxford County. This would allow Deb to run in an upcoming by-election sometime
this coming spring/summer to fill the seat that will be vacated by Dave MacKenzie with
his retirement.

There are three (3) other candidates seeking the nomination as well, ALL of whom are
from out of town (City of Brampton, City of Toronto & City of Ottawa). They have
decided to parachute into Oxford County in an attempt to get this seat without any
presence in the County of Oxford. It is important for us in our community as well as in
our County and City to make sure we are represented by someone who lives and works
here and understands the needs of the residents and businesses.

With the nomination process underway for the Oxford County Conservative Party, Deb
Tait needs your support with this. Please join the Conservative Party by signing up
online at https://donate.conservative.ca/membership/ or feel free to reach out to me for
a paper copy of the Conservative Party membership application. This can be hand
delivered to your home if you wish.

Feel free to check out Deb Tait's Facebook page Deb Tait for Oxford and website at
https://www.debtait.ca

Thanking everyone in advance for your support to have Deb Tait nominated as we
move forward to keep Oxford County strong and represented by a local person with an
excellent proven track record.

Lyle Ball

Campaign Manager

Lyle’s Cell: 519-280-5767

Lyle’s Email: lyleaball@yahoo.ca

Deb Tait’s Email: debtait4oxford@gmail.com
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